
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

November 14, 2007 

 

 

 

 

Mayor Gary Becker 

 & the Common Council 

730 Washington Avenue 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

I would like to request permission to meet with the Public Safety and Licensing 

Committee to request permission to waive formal bidding for the installation of security 

cameras at Community Centers.   

 

Further, request permission to enter into an agreement with ClearCom for the installation 

of security cameras at the remaining four community center locations, this being in the 

best interest of the City. 

 

I will be at the meeting to answer any questions.  

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Donnie Snow 

Director 


